

May 27, 2024

Dear City Council Members,

We are requesting approval to have 2 banners hanging at the Tourism Bureau booth during the Lilac Festival, June 7-16, 2024.

Both banners are mesh, wind resistant, and include grommets every 2 feet. They will be secured with zip ties on the 2nd level posts of the building.

The smaller banner is 4 feet long x 2.5 feet high and the larger banner is 8 feet long x 2.5 feet high.

These are the same banners that were used during the previous two festivals.

Banners will be up the duration of the festival and be removed by the morning of Monday, June 17th.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Steph Castelein
steph@mackinacisland.org
906-430-8088
Events and Content Manager
Mackinac Island Tourism Bureau